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Wednesday 15th January 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that Mrs. Lockley is currently absent from school. Unfortunately, we 

are unable to confirm when she will return. 

 

In Mrs. Lockley’s absence, Mr. Jamie Pugh will be on site everyday to support the school. Mr. Pugh is a 

highly experienced educational leader, and we are confident in his ability to maintain continuity for 

your children during this time. 

 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Palin, Mrs. Clarke, or Mr. Pugh. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

Gerry Crofts 

Deputy Director of Education 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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